
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Rita Bright, Deputy Director 
 Development Review Division � South 
 
STAFF Jackie Campbell, Supervising Planner, 568-2076 
CONTACT: Anne Almy, Planner III, 568-2053 
 
DATE: November 20, 2002 
 
RE: Casitas Hosmer Appeal of P&D Processing Fees for Quinta Isabella [TM 

14,416, 96-DP-024, 99-RN-013, 96-GP-023] 
 
 
Due to time constraints on your Board�s regular December 3, 2002 agenda, the departmental 
hearing for this item has been moved from its scheduled date of December 3, 2002 to January 7, 
2003. 
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